January 20, 2018

Beef Leaders Meeting

Called to order at 8:03 a.m.
Pledges were said.
Secretary’s Report - Ray made the motion to place the minutes on file, Rebecca seconded. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report — Balance of $6,665.87 Motion was made by Jo to accept the treasurer’s report and place it on file.
Bradley seconded. Motion carried.

Old Business
The new digital scale is being worked on and installed right now. Scales will be certified before fair.

Ray reported that he had a discussion with the poultry superintendent and believes it is understood that the beef
Cloverbuds need half of the arena at 6:00 p.m. on Monday night.

Liz will be attending the Thumb Jackpot Meeting.
New Business

Weigh in is February 3™ from 9-noon. Liz will pick up list of current members, please make sure your kids have re-
enrolled in 4honline and paid their $20 participation fee well before weigh-in. Liz will pick up the list. Helping at weigh-
in: Ray, Shelly, Liz, Bradley, Jake and Scott. Please make sure your members have RFID tags in ears before they get to
weigh-in.

Awards Committee — Jake and Bradley volunteered to do the awards this year. New sponsorship form to help track
sponsors. Kids can ask for a sponsorship, write their name on the bottom, and get sponsorship to Bradley or Jake.
Please only take general sponsorships and if they would like to sponsor a certain award, direct them to Bradley or Jake
to make sure that award is not already sponsored.

Civil rights compliance form — Shelly read it to the group and made us aware that she signed it on our behalf.

Educational — WHY | FARM — Kids will interview farmers and make posters with pictures and reports to hang at fair.
Education committee will work further on this.

Buyers — Ways of getting more buyers to the fair for the beef area. Committee formed — Tiffany, Rebecca, Tammy and
Scott

Tammy announced what a great job Katie Newton is doing competing in FFA with her beef business plan. Congrats
Katie!

Sound System — Waiting to see if Livestock is going to find and purchase something.
Liz mentioned we need to paint the gates of the show arena.
Next meeting will be Feb. 25, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. Ed-Tech.

Motion made by Ray to adjourn, seconded by Shelly. Motion carried Adjourned at 8:58 a.m.



